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What have we been learning? 

This week Jet class have been authors retelling the story ‘Toys in space’ in our 
English lessons. The children have tried so hard to remember all the main events 

of the story, to use story language to form a narrative and to include all the 
grammar skills they have been taught this term. We can’t wait for you to read 

them! 

In maths, we have developed our understanding of numbers to 100; we have 
been partitioning two digit numbers into tens and ones using mathematical 

resources including dienes, numicon and multilink. We have been finding 1 more/1 
less than a given number to 100 and comparing numbers using the < > = signs. In 

Boolean we have be recapping our numbers bonds to 10. Find out how amazing we 
are at recalling these numbers bonds by asking your child to recall them at 

home.   

In geography, we have been using globes and maps to locate Europe and the UK 
and find out more about where we live in the World.  

                     



 

               

 

        

                        

         

                                                       

In DT, we used our puppet templates to cut out the felt we needed and some 
children have used a running stitch to sew their puppets together. Thank you to 

Neeva’s mummy for helping us. 

 

   
        



 

              

 

 

                       

                                                                       

 

                                                                           

                                                                                      

                                                        

          

 

              

   

 

                                

                                                                        

                      

 

 

Next Week 
 

We will be continuing to be authors completing our 
story writing in English. 

 
In maths we will be consolidating our counting in 

tens, fives and twos skills.  
 

In science, we will be continuing our learning about 
the seasons and weather.  

 
We are hoping to finish sewing all the puppets in DT 
and start to add details to them using a variety of 

finishing materials.  

Home learning 
 

Please support your child to complete any learning on 
Google classroom that has been set over the last two 

weeks. 
 

Learning has been  set on Mathletics focusing on 
number and place value to 100 and comparing 

numbers. Please support your child to complete this 
learning over the next two weeks.  

 
Thank you.  

 
 

 


